Rachel Tibbetts

From: David Peckford

Sent: 14 June 2021 18:26

To: Alex Chrusciak; Planning

Subject: FW: 21/00517/F Wroxton Moto Cross Track

From: pc.chair@hornton.org.uk <pc.chair@hornton.org.uk>

Sent: 14 June 2021 18:16

To: David Peckford <David.Peckford@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>; Jane Law <lane.Law@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>; Nathanael
Stock <Nathanael.Stock@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>; George Smith <George.Smith@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>

Cc: Councillor Phil Chapman <CouncillorPhil.Chapman@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>; Clir Woodcock
<c|Ir.woodcock@hornton.org.uk>;‘ Chrisawoodcock —Roger Corke
Subject: 21/00517/F Wroxton Moto Cross Track

Dear Officers
We still believe, very strongly, that this application should be refused. We will argue this vigorously on Thursday.

But, should the members be minded to approve acceptance - and after extensive consultation since last week (legal
and otherwise) - we are representing hundreds of villagers in submitting these carefully-compiled additional
conditions. (See attached) They are designed to be reasonable and to help to reduce the serious harms inflicted on
residential amenity and the environment, now and in future.

Furthermore, should the members be minded to accept the application, there are so many matters of substance
that are outstanding, largely due to late applicant submissions, which need to be taken into account, so we strongly
suggest that this comes back to Committee to get these aspects resolved.

You will note we have the support of Clir Phil Chapman, our ward councillor, in this approach, and he is copied here.
Yours faithfully

John Offord

Chair, Hornton Parish Council



This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You

should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender
immediately.

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action..



